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1. Annalise Nye

2. Shoreline

3. (o) Richmond Highlands

4, Nyeraak@comcast.net

5. 01/30/2017

6. Backyard encampments

7. Please do not approve backyard encampments for homeless. This does not solve the problem.
Inviting homeless into people's backyards provides no services for those needing services. It
increases garbage and will potentially create waste and rodent issues as well. There is no regulation
or oversight by the city and this too, could create major problems for homeowners and neighbors.
Homeless should live in shelters where there are programs for assisting them with jobs and
healthcare, and to help them move into more permanent housing.
Neighbors will not have any say and that is wrong.
I am adamantly opposed to this idea of backyard encampments. The City of Shoreline should not
approve this initiative. If the city continues to pursue this idea, it should be put to a vote of
Shoreline's residents.

8. (o) Oppose

Thank you,

City of Shoreline
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